
 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

                                                 

1st June 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we enter the next phase of our school opening to Reception, Year 1 and continue with provision 

for key workers, we have reviewed our ‘Home Learning’ support for our families whose children 

are not coming into school. I would like to thank you to everyone who has engaged so positively 

with Class Dojo, Purple Mash and the other activities that have been posted on our website. 

 

Moving forward, home learning will be a bit different. We will try and keep activities in line with 

what is being taught in school but Foundation subjects may be slightly different. Class teachers 

will be posting activities and timetables on the class ‘Home Learning’ page of our school website 

and on Class Dojo. We will mainly be using The Oak National Academy 

https://www.thenational.academy and BBC Bitesize  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary  for 

the core subjects so that your child/children can follow the lessons at home. There will also be 

some activities posted on Purple Mash and Class Dojo. 

 

Teachers and teaching assistants are now back in school teaching full time, therefore, 

communicating online for them will be more of a challenge. We will endeavour to stay in touch by 

phone and post comments online but this may be from staff other than your child’s class teacher. 

From the 1st June, you can still contact your class teacher via Dojo or email but they will not be able 

to respond so quickly.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

         

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Ms Penny Howard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Ms. P. Howard B. Mus (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chatter Street, Longney, Gloucester GL2 3SL 

Tel : 01452 720461   

e-mail: admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk 
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